
From:  j.salzmann@torontomail.com

Sent time:  08/04/2020 10:33:03 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Public Comments section
 

 
Dear Miss Nguyen,
 
Can you please advise as to why the public comments section has been edited and public comment letters have been
removed from the city website?
 
Thank you.
From 1674140001121041584@xxx Tue Aug 04 23:38:41 +0000 2020


